
IN PURSUIT OF EXCELLENCE 
 

Dartmouth College 
Recognizes with Deep Appreciation 
The Extraordinary Achievements of 

 
The Class of 1962 

Special Recognition for their 50th Reunion Year 
 

 
The Class of 1962 is recognized for their strong bond with each other and with the College during their 50th reunion 
year. The Class of leadership developed a portfolio of programs that brought classmates together for that special 
weekend in June but also for the weeks and months before and after "the big event". Their hard work will have far 
reaching ripple effects for years to come. 
 

• A dues participation rate of 62% 
• A Dartmouth College Fund gift of more than $1 million 
• Photo-filled class newsletters that celebrate a variety of classmates 
• A generous portfolio of class projects that sees the Class assisting the College and her students 
• A significant class gift, The Writing & Rhetoric Center Endowment 
• A reunion book that celebrates the Class of 1962 both then and now 

 
Class of '62 we salute you! Your overall performance is impressive!  
 
 
_____________________________              ___________________________                                                                                   
Vice President, Alumni Relations                   Director, Class Activities  
 


